Summary – We Scare Hunger Food Drive

This October, here at Sawmill Creek Elementary School we collected 857 items of non-perishable food, thanks to our We Scare Hunger Food Drive.  From October 9th to the Grande finale of October 31st students brought in food items to donate to The Lighthouse Emergency Food Centre, a food bank located right in our own neighbourhood.   

Before we began to collect food, each class decorated a cardboard box with the theme of “Halloween Harvest”.  The boxes were put on display in our lobby, which we renamed the “Halloween Harvest Hallway” complete with a banner made by the students of Open Art.  Throughout the campaign we watched as all the creatively decorated boxes filled up with food.  

On the last day of our drive, we had a special theme of “Spooky Spaghetti”.  Students brought in items like pasta, tomato paste, mushrooms and other ingredients that could be used to make spooky spaghetti.  

The We Scare Hunger food drive was lots of fun for the students here.  We definitely scared hunger away this Halloween and ensured that the students of Sawmill Creek ES became real Hunger Heroes!

